
Christmas Party Lunch
on Wednesday 19th December

All Saints Primary School

Each year at Christmas ASSA organise a special Christmas party 
lunch for the children where they can dress up in their favourite 
fancy dress or their best party clothes. This year we shall be holding 
this most exciting event on Wednesday 19th December.

ASSA will supervise the event with the teachers and prepare all the 
food so there is no need to order a Hot School Meal or prepare a 
packed lunch. Historically ASSA have requested a small contribution 
of food from each family. HOWEVER, last year there was such a 
large amount of food left over, this year they are asking for a £1 
contribution per child towards the cost of the party food and drink. 
We would appreciate it if this money could be brought in on 
Monday 17th December.  Following the lunch party, the KS1 
children will enjoy a traditional Christmas Party with lots of fun and 
games.

Many thanks for you support. 


